City of Portland/CPPW Bargaining – City Counter-proposal- 06/07/2024

Retirement

Throughout the term of this agreement, the City agrees to maintain its membership in the State of Oregon Public Employees Retirement System (PERS) and the Oregon Public Service Retirement Plan (OPSRP), and shall continue to “pick-up,” assume and pay the average employee contribution to the Public Employees Retirement System, currently six percent (6%), as specified in Chapter 238 or 238A of the Oregon Revised Statutes.


